
 

 

 

 

 

 

Aloha to you all! 
Sorry to use a very obvious cliche--but we are here and it's almost obligatory!  I wish I knew how to include a picture of the view from 
our balcony.  We are in Kapaa, on the east side of Kauai.  So far there has been no evidence of a hurricane, which has left Hilda very 
disappointed!  Our one chance to be in the middle of a hurricane and it passes us by!  But there's one more chance, so we'll see.  Alex 
and his girlfriend Agie have joined us for the Labor Day weekend, so we are thrilled to have them all here.  We aren't doing much 
beyond walking, swimming, and reading by the beach, which has just been a gift to our soul. 
 
Please look tomorrow for the booth for the Wellstart health program.  It is absolutely a fantastic chance to maximize your health, with 
the guidance of true experts--we are hoping that most of the church will take advantage of this and give yourself a chance to live well 
and live long! 
 
You can't get a more intriguing title that Pastor Tony's for First Service at 9:30--"SEASONS AND RECEDING HAIRLINES". 
And then Pastor Sara preaches on the last miracle for our MIRACLES! series--Peter cutting off the ear of the servant, and then Jesus 
putting it back.  Come see where she goes with that?! 
 
The potluck has been postponed until the day for the ONE-DAY REVELATION SEMINAR on September 17, so the afternoon and 
weekend are free for your family!  We will come flying in ready to start the Revelation series and Revelation 1 next Sabbath. 
 
God bless you all--we will miss you tomorrow! 
Pastor Dan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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